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Wednesday 8th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Roman Workshop 

As further government restrictions are being lifted, we are keen to organise a workshop for Cedar 

and Aspen classes to help support their learning of the Romans. 

This workshop is extremely beneficial for children studying the Romans or Celts.  During the 

session they will meet Queen Boudicca and learn about her story.  They will then experience 

what it was like to be a Roman soldier, recreate both open and closed formations, as well as 

understand the Gods.  For the workshop the children will make their own Roman shields prior to 

the visit and are invited to dress up on the day as if they were in Roman times.  

The cost of this workshop per child will be £7.15.  For us to proceed with confirming this 

workshop please can you pay through SIMs-Pay by Friday 17th September.  Further details of the 

workshop and what your children will do on the day will follow shortly.  

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Jeanette Allen 

 

 

 

 

 

 


